
Our Lady’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter - 20th May, 2019 

Dear Parents and carers,  

Love  is life’s greatest blessing. In yesterday’s Gospel, we listened to the words of Jesus at 

The Last Supper. Jesus gave his disciples a new commandment– to love each other as Jesus 

loves them, with whole– hearted and unlimited generosity. This message is for us also. 

MAY  ASSEMBLY 

Thank you very much for buying and sending 
in the lovely flowers for our May assembly . 
We were able to make a beautiful May altar 

dedicated to Our Lady and also take flowers 
to church to decorate the altar for First 

 Holy Communion. Thank you for your  

attendance at the service. 
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Events this week 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2019 
 

Congratulations to the 18 children 
who made their First Holy  

yesterday. It was a very special day 
for the children and their families as 

they continued on their Faith journey. 
They will celebrate in school with a 

party on Tuesday afternoon with their 
class friends. 

Monday   

Donkey Sanctuary visit for a small group          Y5 Netball competition at  Corpus Christi  
(3.30pm)  

Tuesday Governors Resources sub-committee meeting 
First Holy Communion party in Year 4 (pm) 

Wednesday  9.05am– Year 4 class assembly– all welcome             Year 6 Transition meeting (Boston 
Spa staff). 

Thursday SCHOOL CLOSED FOR CHILDREN– POLLING DAY 

Friday Praise assembly– all welcome              Own clothes day (bring a bottle for Summer Fayre) 
10am-Good Shepherd service at St. Anne’s Cathedral           Year 5 Dojo reward morning 
 



WELL DONE EVERYONE ! 
-To the children in Year 6 for working 
hard all week and completing their 

SATs tests. 
-To the children in Year 2 for continuing 
to work hard when doing their ‘special 

work’. 
-To the children in Year 3 for presenting  
a great assembly about The Ascension 

last Friday. 
-To the staff team for their continued 

hard work this half-term. 

Non-uniform day 
The children can wear their own clothes to 
school this Friday 24th May if they bring a 

bottle (soft drinks, wine, beer, toiletry bottles 
etc…) for our PTA Summer fayre in July. 

  Certificate winners  Attendance 

Reception No certifcates were awarded last week due to Year Best attendance-  

Year 6 

100 % 

Well done. 

Year 1   

Year 2  

Year 3  

 

Year 4  

Year 5  

 

Year 6  

SEASIDE VISITS 
I have booked for the children to visit Filey  

seaside in July. 
Reception class and Years 1 and 2 will go on      
Friday 12th July and Years 3,4,5 and 6 will 

go on   Tuesday 16th July.          
. 

The cost has been heavily supported from 
school funds and will cost £8.00 per child 
(this includes transport to and from the  

seaside and an ice-cream/lolly when they are 
there). 

Letters with all the details will follow after 
half-term.  

I have notified you early to allow you to log 
onto Tucasi and spread your  
payments if you choose to. 

These are usually really enjoyable visits for 
everyone. 

Thank you in anticipation of your  
contributions. 

HERD FARM 

The children in Year 5 and the  

accompanying staff had a brilliant time at 

Herd farm last week. They enjoyed a 

range of adventurous, outdoor activities 

and were blessed with glorious weather. 

Thank you children and staff. 

 

I hope you have a 
lovely half-term 

break. 
God Bless 

Mrs Flaherty  
Head Teacher 
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